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From: Cyber Security 
Sent: Wednesday, 16 November 2022 8:36 AM
To: State Office - VIC/TAS
Subject: RE: indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au have 12 Pending incoming emails [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Hi  
 
Thank you for reporting these emails. 
 
I can confirm these are phishing emails, containing malicious links. 
 
Please delete them and continue to report suspicious emails to the Cyber Security team. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 | Cyber Security Analyst  
Cyber Security & Assurance Section | Electoral Integrity and Communications Branch 
Australian Electoral Commission 

  

 

 

 
 

From: State Office - VIC/TAS <StateOffice-VIC.TAS@aec.gov.au>  
Sent: Tuesday, 15 November 2022 6:19 PM 
To: Cyber Security  
Subject: FW: indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au have 12 Pending incoming emails [SEC=OFFICIAL] 
 
Hi Cyber Security,  
 
This email and the attached email looks suspicious. 
 
Please note I do not have access to the IEPP-TAS@aec.gov.au inbox. It is set up to forward to the 
stateoffice-vic.tas@aec.gov.au. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 | Project Officer 
OPC Management and Property | VIC State Office 
Australian Electoral Commission 

 

 

 

 
The AEC acknowledges the Traditional Owners of country throughout Australia and recognises their continuing connection to 

land, waters, culture and community. We pay our respects to Elders past, present and emerging.  
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From: aec.gov.au Server Support <support@aec.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 14 November 2022 10:52 PM 
To: AEC IEPP - TAS <IEPP-TAS@aec.gov.au> 
Subject: indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au have 12 Pending incoming emails 
 

Hello indigenous-tas, 

You have pending incoming emails that you haven't received yet.. 

access to (indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au) will be restricted until you confirm ownership. This link will only be for 
indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au 

Confirm account now 

Note: access to indigenous-tas@aec.gov.au will be restricted within 48 ( forty-eight) working hours. 

Greetings aec.gov.au Support team 




